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 MASSES: 

All Masses suspended until 
further notice due to                   

covid-19 

      HOLY DAYS: Vigil Mass 6 pm 

             Holy Day Mass  9 am  

CONFESSIONS: 

       Saturday:  4:45 pm to 5:15 pm             
 in the Ministry Center             
 (or by appointment) 

BAPTISMS, FUNERALS and     
WEDDINGS (by appointment) 

 

mailto:nancy@stpeterbpk.org


    

 

No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church,  

      No matter what your current family or marital situation,  

No matter what your past or present religious situation,  

No matter your personal history, age, background, race etc.,  

   No matter what your own self-image or self esteem,  

  YOU are  Invited, Welcomed, Accepted, Loved and Re-

spected    here at  St. Peter Catholic Church.           

 

 
All Masses are suspended until further notice.  

Fr. Jets will continue to offer these Mass            
intentions as he says Mass privately each day. 

 

Saturday,  May 9, 2020  

 Intentions of all mothers in the Mothers’ Day Novena 

 Sunday, May 10, 2020  (Mother’s Day)  

Intentions of all mothers in the Mothers’ Day Novena                  

 Monday, May 11,  2020    

Intentions of all mothers in the Mothers’ Day Novena                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                                                         
Tuesday,  May 12, 2020      

Intentions of all mothers in the Mothers’ Day Novena                                                                                              

Wednesday, May 13, 2020  

Intentions of all mothers in the Mothers’ Day Novena                                                                                                                             

Thursday , May 14, 2020 

Intentions of all mothers in the Mothers’ Day Novena                                                                    

World Day of Prayer, Fasting and works of Charity    
to Implore God to Help Humanity Overcome the       
Coronavirus Pandemic 

Friday, May 15, 2020    

Intentions of all mothers in the Mothers’ Day Novena                                                                                

Saturday, May 16, 2020  

Intentions of all mothers in the Mother’s Day Novena                                                                                                                                                           

Sunday, May 17, 2020             

Intentions of all mothers in the Mother’s Day Novena   

 

+Helen Swiacki                                              

+Billie Schmitz                                                       

S.I. Louise E. Houwen                              

S.I. Joan M. Tarr                                   

+Wilhelmina Ouwerkerk                           

+Clara Long                                                                               

+Erma Daniels                                                 

+Wilhelmina Peper                                    

S.I. Julie Ann Long                                            

S.I. Delphine Ann Peper 

+Mary Ann Guild                                

+Mildred Benedetto                       

+Lil Zimmer man                   

+Betty Lederer                          

S.I. Mrs. Eleanor Brooks                            

+Mrs. Ellen Hews                          

+Bea Mescal                                        

+Mary Ellen Burns                              

+Agnes Whittinghill Rudy                                               

+Maebelle Ross Abney                    

+Dorothy Moore                     

    Included in our                                                                              

Mother’s Day Novena: 

S.I. Connie Medina                                     

S.I. Annabelle Medina-Ricasio            

S.I. Elinor Medina-Faldas                                                     

+Geralidne Marich                                                                               

+Mary Jane Sherko                                                                 

+Bertha Lopez                                                                          

+Erna Hally                                                                                       

S.I. Melva Garcia                                                                       

S.I. Matty Frank                                                                                           

+Geronima Garcia                                                                         

+Henrietta Mengel                                                                       

+Sara Elizabeth “Betty” Bennett                                                     

+Jennie Harrell                                                                                                           

+Jeanne Basham                                                                                 

+Irene South                                                                                               

+Verona Ebel                                                                                       

+Justina Janicek                                                                                                      

+Anna Ebel                                                                                      

+Doris Evelyn Kiser                                                                          

+Margaret Louis Kohlman                                                                       

S.I.Pam Stangler                                                                                 

S.I. Barbara Stangler                                                                

S.I. Donna Hopkins                                                                   

S.I. Cassie Stangler                                                                 

S.I. Barbara Hancock                                                                                          

S.I. Lynne Hancock                                                                                     

S.I. Joanne Hancock                                                                           

S.I. Susan Hancock                                                                     

S.I. Mrs. Madeline Deane                                                                   

+Mrs. Marion McCrosson                          

In these days of quarantine when we cannot     
receive the actual Body and Blood, here is           

another variation of the Spiritual Communion 
prayer (often recited by Blessed Solanus Casey]. 

Lord, please come to me in Spiritual Communion.  
Send your body and blood gushing through my 

veins.  Send your love into my heart, my soul and 
my mind.  Lift me up to your bosom and infuse me 

with your divine love.     Amen 



Fr. Jets took these photos of  

our construction site from the 

Ministry Center on May 6th.  

You can see how much work has 

been done on the footings and 

the foundation.  Look for the   

Pavilion roof over to the left on 

the first two photos to orient 

yourself.  

Taken from the NE window—Ministry                    

Center Building. 

Taken from the Ministry Center 

building  NW window. 

Taken from the Ministry Center Building—

top  stairway. 



May 7, 2020:  Concrete trucks lined up early and ready to pour 250 cubic yards of 

foundations for our new church today.  The “rainbow” imagery of the extended 

pump truck is a true symbol of hope and joy! 

“You are Peter and upon this Rock (foundation) I will build my Church.” 

Pouring the concrete. 



Great aerial views! 



 

Finance Council: Again, thank you to all who continue to send in their weekly offerings!                   

Have you signed up for Direct Debit yet? If you are interested please take a minute and call 

Nancy in the office at 305-872-2537.  We continue to thank you for your support during these 

difficult times! 

Thank you! 

Marty Mara 

 

Building Committee:  The new entry and exit to the property is complete.  Traffic now enters 

to the right of the Food Bank and exits from the left of the Food Bank.  This will stay this way 

until the new entry ramp is completed in early October.  Almost 350 cubic yards of concrete 

were poured Thursday.  All of our footings for the church and hall are now complete.  See the 

parish website and this bulletin for new photos.  Can concrete block and fill be far behind?  

Stay tuned! 

 

Food Bank Ministry:  Our stocks are at an all time low, partly because of increased 

“competition” from other organizations for commodities that normally come to us.  Several 

new organizations are serving meals and giving out food in the BPK area.  Also, Feeding South 

Florida, our main source of foodstuffs, is now doing mass distribution themselves.  Last week 

they were in Marathon, this week in BPK.  We all share a common goal, and that is to get food 

to those who need it.  No one knows how long these other entities will continue, but we here 

at St. Peter will keep our doors open as long as we have food to distribute.  Thank you for your 

continued support to our community! 

5/08/20 



  A Mother’s Day Prayer  

Dear Father, we approach your throne on behalf of the 

mothers whom you have entrusted with the care of your 

most precious little ones. We thank you for creating each 

mom with a unique combination of gifts and talents. We 

thank you for the sacrifice of self each mom gives for her 

children. For the late nights spent rocking a colicky infant. 

For the hands calloused from washing, wiping, scrubbing, mixing, backing, stirring, hugging, patting, 

disciplining, holding, writing, erasing, painting, and pouring. 

We thank you for the gift of time moms give for their kids, whether it’s stay-at-home moms,      

working moms, and moms who have some combination of the two. We thank you for the flexibility 

of moms, for their tirelessness, their perseverance, and their devotion. 

We pray you give each mom strength. Help her to see in every mundane task the eternal, cosmic 

significance that you place on motherhood. Help her to understand that the most radical, world-

changing events may be happening anonymously in her home. Help her to forgive those who              

undermine her significance. 

We especially pray for single moms, who must lean solely on you for the fathering of their children. 

We thank you that your big arms surround children who may never know their earthly father. We 

also pray for mothers who never had the honor of bearing children, but whose nurturing extends to 

the many poor and needy who crass the threshold of their lives. 

We ask you to be the daily bread of tired mothers. We ask you to be their living water. We ask you 

to be their source of spiritual and physical strength. We pray that the same grace that flowed from 

Father to Son to us in salvation will flow from mothers to their children. We pray that each mother 

rejects perfectionism and instead embraces the goodness of the gospel. We pray the rhythms of  

repentance and forgiveness shape every home. 

Lord, give each mother a worshipful reverence of you, the Creator and Sustainer of life. Help each 

mother to rest in the knowledge that they are but stewards of your children and that only your              

Spirit can produce change into the hearts of each boy and girl. May each mother find rest in you. 

Most of all, Lord, on this day in which we honor mothers, may we love and cherish the special  

women who have born us, who have nurtured us, and who have prayed for our well-being. May our 

hearts overflow with gratitude to you, who formed and knitted each of us in a mother’s womb.   

      Amen.  - Daniel Darling 



TUESDAY, MAY 5, 2020  

“Since prayer is a universal value, I welcome the proposal of the  
Higher Committee for Human Fraternity that believers of                                              

all religions should unite spiritually on 14 of May for a day of prayer 
and fasting and works of charity, to implore God to help humanity 

overcome the coronavirus pandemic.                                                                  
Remember: on May 14, all believers together, believers of different  

traditions, to pray, fast, and perform works of charity.”     Pope Francis  

The proposal for this worldwide day of prayer came originally from the High Committee for Hu-
man Fraternity, which was established in September 2019 as a concrete response to 
the Document on Human Fraternity for World Peace and Living Together  signed by Pope Francis 
and Sheikh Ahmed el-Tayeb, Grand Imam of Al-Azhar, during the pope’s visit to the United Arab 
Emirates in February 2019.  As the pope endorsed that call today he explained that “since prayer 
is a universal value, I accepted its proposal [for this day of prayer].”  

It calls on “all peoples around the world to do good deeds, observe fast, pray, and make devout 
supplications to God Almighty to end this pandemic.” It continues that “each one from wherever 
they are and according to the teachings of their religion, faith, or sect, should implore God to lift 
this pandemic off us and the entire world, to rescue us all from this adversity, to inspire scientists 
to find a cure that can turn back this disease, and to save the whole world from the health, eco-
nomic, and human repercussions of this serious pandemic.” 

The committee “invites all religious leaders and peoples around the world to respond to this call 
for humanity and together beseech God Almighty to safeguard the entire world, to help us over-
come this pandemic, to restore security, stability, healthiness, and prosperity, so that, after this 
pandemic is over, our world will become a better place for humanity and fraternity than ever be-
fore.” 

The committee is composed of nine members, 
including Cardinal Miguel Ángel Ayuso Guixot, 
president of the Pontifical Council for Interreli-
gious Dialogue, Mohamed Hussein Mahrasawi, 
president of Al-Azhar University, Monsignor 
Yoannis Lahzi Gaid, personal  secretary of Pope 
Francis, and Judge Mohamed Mahmoud Abdel 
Salam, advisor to the Grand Imam. It seeks to 
promote that Document on  Human Fraternity, 
which reminds people  everywhere that we are 
all brothers and sisters and members of the 
one human family, a point that is reinforced by today’s call to prayer and fasting.                                                                         

The appeal was published in English, Italian, French, German, Spanish, Arabic, Afghan, Malaysian, 
Persian, Swahili, Turkish, Urdu, Chinese and Jewish.    

http://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/travels/2019/outside/documents/papa-francesco_20190204_documento-fratellanza-umana.html
https://www.americamagazine.org/faith/2019/02/04/pope-francis-worlds-religious-leaders-we-build-future-together-or-there-will-be-no
https://www.americamagazine.org/faith/2019/02/04/pope-francis-worlds-religious-leaders-we-build-future-together-or-there-will-be-no


 

 

 

 

St. Peter Community                               
Food Bank 

Hours:  Monday,  Wednesday                                     
9:30 am to Noon    

Thank you for your food                                                   
and cash donations!                                                                     

Together we are brightening up  many days                
for the needy in our community. 

Most needed items year-round are:  Hearty soups, 
canned meats—especially 12 oz canned hams, tuna, 
Chef Boyardee products (flip top cans appreciated).   

   You can take your non-perishable donations to the  
Food Bank  during open hours;                                                                     

Monday and Wednesday                                          
9:30am-noon.  

Your donations are needed even more now during 
this time of covid19! 

   St. Peter Catholic Church is a 501(c)(3) corporation                                              

If  you are dealing with the loss of a loved 
one, grief support is available.   

Contact Mary Quirk at  305-744-0139, or 
through the church office  at  305-872-2537.  

Grief Support 

 

 

St. Peter Catholic Church                                        
Website                                                  

Visit the  St. Peter Church website at   

http://www.stpeterbpk.org       

Click on the Photos tab or follow us on                   
Facebook to look at the photos taken at  re-

cent event at St. Peter Church!                                                                                              
You can also donate to our Rebuild Fund                                            

on the  website now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that 
EWTN offers live               

Eucharistic              
Adoration on                     

television every day?      

Check out their 
schedule and see 
what other things 

they offer too! 

 

 

 

We remember her with love: 

Lois Foell died Wednesday, May 6th in Cape Coral, FL 

Her daughter Debbie Foell is at 3330 SW 27th Ave 

               Cape Coral, FL 33914 

When she was here, Lois lived at Venture Out and was a 
very active parishioner for many, many years as well as an 
avid golfer. She was a member of the original St. Peter 
choir, was a CCD teacher, member of the Ladies Guild, on 
the Eucharistic Adoration team, sold ads for the back of 
the bulletin and was the “church lady” who called BizBaz 
to announce our latest fundraiser. If there was any parish 
activity, Lois was there! 

http://www.stpeterbpk.org


May is traditionally Mary’s month….if you don’t regularly pray the rosary, this is an   

especially good time to start again. 



Rosary Prayers:                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Sign of the Cross: In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen. 

Apostles’ Creed:  I believe in God, the Father almighty creator of heaven and earth and in Jesus Christ, His only 
Son, our Lord, who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, suffered under Pontius Pilate, was 
crucified, died, and was buried. He descended into hell. On the third day he rose again from the dead. He ascend-
ed into heaven and is seated at the right hand of God, the Father almighty. He will come again in glory to judge the 
living and the dead. I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, the communion of saints, the forgiveness 
of sins, the resurrection of the body, and the life everlasting. Amen. 

Our Father:  Our Father, who art in heaven hallowed be thy name; thy kingdom come; thy will be done on earth as 
it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread and forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those who trespass 
against us; and lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. Amen. 

Hail Mary:  Hail Mary, full of grace. The Lord is with thee. Blessed art thou amongst women, And blessed is the 
fruit of thy womb, Jesus. Holy Mary, Mother of God, Pray for us sinners, Now and at the hour of our death. Amen. 

Glory Be:   Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Spirit. As it was in the beginning, is now, and  
ever shall be, world without end. Amen. 

Oh My Jesus (Fatima Prayer):  O my Jesus, forgive us of our sins. Save us from the fires of hell. Lead all souls into 
heaven, especially those in most need of thy mercy. Amen. 

Hail Holy Queen: Hail Holy Queen, Mother of Mercy, our Life, our Sweetness, and our hope. To thee we cry, poor 
banished children of Eve. To thee we send up our sighs, mourning and weeping in this vale of tears. Turn then 
most gracious advocate, Thine eyes of mercy toward us, and after this, our exile, show unto us, the blessed fruit of 
thy womb, Jesus. O clement, O loving, O sweet Virgin Mary. Pray for us O Holy Mother of God, That we may be 
made worthy of the promises of Christ. Amen. 

Final Prayer:  Let us pray. O God, whose only begotten Son, by His life, death, and resurrection, has purchased for 
us the rewards of eternal life, grant, we beseech Thee, that meditating upon these mysteries of the Most Holy   
Rosary of the Blessed Virgin Mary, we may imitate what they contain and obtain what they promise, through the 
same Christ Our Lord. Amen. 

 Joyful Mysteries 
The Annunciation 
The Visitation 
The Nativity 
The Presentation in the Temple 
The Finding in the Temple 

Sorrowful Mysteries 
The Agony in the Garden 
The Scourging at the Pillar 
The Crowning with Thorns 
The Carrying of the Cross 
The Crucifixion 

Glorious Mysteries 
The Resurrection 
The Ascension 
The Coming of the Holy Spirit 
The Assumption of the BVM 
The Coronation of the BVM 

Luminous Mysteries 
The Baptism of Jesus 
The Wedding of Cana 
The Proclamation of the Kingdom of God and the call to 
 conversion 
The Transfiguration 
The Institution of the Eucharist 



Prayer for the        

Rebuilding                           

of St. Peter Church: 

Heavenly Father,                                                                                                             
We ask your blessings on 
all those involved  in our 

church rebuilding. 

We ask you to guide the 
minds and the hands of the 
planners and workers and 
may they know they are 

doing Your work. 

We ask you blessings on 
those who have made the 

rebuilding possible 
through their generous  

donations that their lives 
may be enriched. 

We ask your blessings on 
the family of St. Peter that 

we may continue to               
flourish through the              

challenges we face as we 
rebuild and renew                

ourselves as a true and  
loving community. 

May we listen to Jesus’ 
words and act on them so 

that we will be like the 
wise man who built his 

house on rock                         
and pray the psalm.. 

“Only goodness and love 
will pursue me all the days 

of my life.                                          
I will dwell in the house of 

the Lord                                
for years to come.”  

 Amen 

 

  Congratulations Fr. Jets on the                                   

 10th Anniversary of your Ordination!                          

Fr. Jets was looking forward to celebrating his 55th Birthday (AARP 
eligible now!), his 10th Anniversary and his Installation as official 
Pastor of St. Peter Church (he’s been officially called our “Parochial 
Administrator”—  but we all know he has been our amazing pastor 
and loving shepherd all along) on April 19th, when, as we all know, 

the coronavirus changed everything. 

During the quarantine he has been busy meeting virtually with the 
contractor and architect about our building project, consulting with 
the Legacy Committee about items to be offered as memorial        
donations in our new church, and writing his all-parish emails. 

Fr. Jets was born and raised in the Philippines by his parents, Pat and 
Connie and is one of 5 siblings.  He earned his Bachelor of Science 
degree and license in Engineering (ECE) from the Royal Pontifical 
University of Santo Tomas in Manila.  He later trained and earned his 
U.S.FAA licenses in Flight Engineering and Aviation.  He flew as an 
Airline Pilot for Philippine Airlines for almost 10 years. 

Fr. Jets came to the U.S. following his parents’ immigration, to con-
tinue his career in aviation, but the tragic events of 9/11 limited the 
opportunities, so while waiting, he volunteered at his parents 
church—St. Martha in Miami Shores. Through the inspiration and 
guidance of his pastor, he discovered his vocation to the priesthood 
and entered the minor seminary at St. John Vianney in Miami for the 
Pre-Theology course.  He continued his priestly studies and graduat-
ed from the major seminary at St. Vincent DePaul Seminary in 
Boynton Beach where he eared his Masters of Divinity cum laude. 
He also attended the Institute of Priestly Formation at Creighton 
University in Omaha where he earned masters credits in Christian 
Spirituality.  He was ordained to the priesthood of Jesus Christ by 
Archbishop John Clement Favalora on May 8, 2010—the first Filipino 
to be ordained in the Archdiocese. 

Since his ordination, Fr. Jets has served as Parochial Vicar in the     
parishes of Our Lady of the Lakes in Miami Lakes, Holy Rosary-        
St. Richard in Cutler and Palmetto Bay, St. John Neumann Church in 
Miami, and as Chaplain at Archbishop Coleman Carroll High in West 
Kendall where he also taught Theology courses. 

He was assigned here 7 weeks before Hurricane Irma in 2017, and as 
you know, is in the midst of his first major building project.  He is   
also the Director of the Office of Ministry to Cultural Groups of the 
Archdiocese.  He is also a loving and doting uncle to his four      
nephews.  We feel so blessed to have him at the helm as we          
navigate the   choppy waters of the building project and the                     
Coronavirus together, and hope he stays with us until he retires!  
Happy 10th  Anniversary Fr. Jets! 



 

Dear Peterites and Friends of St. Peter’s, 

 

St. Peter Catholic Church invites you to consider the option of Direct Debit, an           

electronic collection program to automate your regular weekly offerings, pulled  

directly from your checking or savings account.   

Would you prefer to go paperless and take advantage of any of the following Direct 

Debit choices?   

Here are the choices currently available to consider: 

Weekly Offering: Funds pulled weekly. 

Weekly 50/50: $5.00 pulled weekly. 

{The 50/50 Drawing: ACH weekly debits & collecting of cash or checks have 
been suspended until Masses resume.} 

Monthly Choices:  

Funds pulled on next Business Day after 20th of the Month. 

Monthly Rebuild Offering: Funds pulled on next Business Day after 20th of 

the Month. 

Direct Debit giving is convenient for you and provides much-needed consistency for 

our parish, especially during these times. There is no cost for you to participate.  

If you are currently giving on a weekly basis, you will no longer need to write out 

52 checks a year or prepare 52 envelopes. And if you are seasonal or when future 

travel opportunities resume, illness or other circumstances like what we are faced 

with currently, prevent you from attending Mass with us here at St Peter’s, this  

program will allow your weekly offerings to continue uninterrupted. 

To get started, simply call and speak to Nancy McCrosson in the Parish office to  

answer any questions you may have #305-872-2537. 

 

We thank you for your continued support to our parish here at St. Peter                

and we pray all of you and your loved ones are safe and well. 

 

God Bless You, 

Nancy McCrosson 

St. Peter Catholic Church  

31300 Overseas Hwy 

Big Pine Key, FL  33043 

Ph—305.872.2537 

www.stpeterbpk.org   —————————————— 



Pray For Those Who Are Sick:                      
We ask your prayers for Parishioners and friends:                  

Roger Lederer, Guenther Glatt, Rachel Miles, Mary Doris 
Scheidell, Doug Krout, Bill Carver, Lani Dugger, John Mescal, 

Ismael Lopez, John Snyder, Javier Herrera,  Ann Fisher,        
Katherine Fasano, Frank Fasano, James Archambeault, Pat and 
Connie Medina, Belle Medina-Ricasio, Beth Rodman, Bill Van 
Ryn, Flo Boyle, Judy Mescal, Gerry Bauer,  William Scheidell, 
Mike Graham, Mason Skiver, Tiffany Howard , Nancy Lopez, 

Jim Oettle, Kate Menser Hughey, Marilyn Nichols and                              
Mark Stump. 

 

 

   

 

 

Donations received this past week: 

  $ 2,655.00 

Direct Debit:   $ 495.00  (weekly) 

Thank you to those of you who 
mailed your weekly donations to us, 
and Thank you to those of you who 
elected to change to Direct Debit! 

 

 

 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Collections for the Weekend: 

Want to go paperless in 2019 with Direct 
Debit pulled from your checking account? 

Let us know…. 
Call Nancy in the office for information. 

Direct debit options are: 
 Weekly 

 Weekly 50/50 
 Monthly 

 Monthly to Rebuild Fund 
Are you registered? 

If you are not sure, call us in the office and 
we can check. 

Thank you for your help! 

                               

There is a a Financial Transparency 
binder in the bookkeeper’s office 
with detailed statements, financial 
reports and  parish budget history.  
This information is available to     
registered parishioners who wish to 
view it. Call and make an                                         
appointment with Nancy in the 
office at 305-872-2537. 

Please let us know in the office if you or someone else is 
homebound and would like to receive the Eucharist      
    at home. Call the office at  305-872-2537. 

Address Change:  We have closed our 
Post Office box.  Our only mailing address 
now is: 31300 Overseas Highway, Big Pine 

Key, FL 33043 .  

 

50 / 50 Weekly Jackpot 

In the drawing for March 8, A Direct  Debit 
parishioner won $335.00!  For March 15, 

#178 did not play, so the new jackpot will be  
$257.50 when we resume again.  

The 50/50 has been suspended until we 

are able to start having weekend              

Masses again. 



God Bless all of our 

Mothers! 

“On this day, O Beautiful Mother, 

On this day, we give thee our 

love…” 

O Mary, conceived without sin, pray 

for us who have recourse to thee.” 

 

(Directions for how to pray 
the rosary on another page 
in this bulletin) 

 

An important message for    
parents of our CCD stu-
dents: 

• Parents are always the primary 
teachers of their children. 

• During this period of “Stay at Home”, you have 
been asked to fully participate in the Education 
of your     children. 

• We, the Church, have asked you to bring        
Jesus and your faith back to the classroom             
of your home. 

• We, the Church, have asked you to attend 
Mass with your children virtually. 

• We, the Church, ask you to respond to the                
teachers of our CCD program and allow them 
to  assist you in the continuation of your 
child’s  Religious Education. 

• We will continue with the CCD program 
through the month of May. 

Thank you! Honora Shaffer, DRE                            
774-239-2872  or Honora@stpeterbpk.org. 

Good news!! The                           

Confirmation class meets on 

Sundays at 9:30  virtually via 

Zoom.  Please keep them                                                              

and their teachers in your 

  

“The stone which the builders rejected has be-
come the cornerstone”       (1 Peter 2:7)                                                                               

 

Every person has been given gifts from the  
Holy Spirit.  These are called “charisms” and 

they are used to build God’s kingdom on 
earth.  While many people are able to          

recognize their natural talents and abilities, 
they may be unsure of their charisms.  If you 

know of someone who is struggling  for a     
direction in life, give them a little encourage-
ment.  Help them discern their charisms and 

how God is calling them to use them.            
Remember—no gift is too small or insignifi-

cant in God’s salvation plan.. 

Just as we plan to ensure financial health for 
our families we must plan for the health of 
our faith families.  Your planned gift to our 
endowment will provide financial support   
forever.  You have a wonderful Catholic     

heritage.  Pass it on! To leave a gift for the 
future, please contact Nancy in the office at 

305-872-2537 or the Office of Planned Giving 
at 305-762-1112 to learn more.                                  



 

ISAKSEN  INSURANCE 

John Isaksen           

305-872-0097                 

Milagro Restaurant and Bar 

31044 Avenue A   

Big Pine Key, FL 
33043 

305-440-3534 

    Peter Rosasco, CPA   (305)743-6586 

 

milagro@milargrorestaurant.net 

Food -Art- Spirits 

A 1 POOL SERVICE LLC 

305-606-0515 

 


